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   Disability and Domestic Abuse
 
Disabled women are three times more likely to experience domestic abuse than non-disabled women. Research has found that the abuse also tends to be more serious and last for longer periods of time. This is an entrenched problem which has been reported internationally.

Violence is often directed at women’s impairments and at preventing their use of aids for everyday living. However the abuse is less likely to be recognised because awareness of the problem remains low and attitudes persist which prevent it being acknowledged.  Women’s aid identified in 2016 that disabled women are often turned away from refuges because the buildings are inaccessible. Disabled women experiencing domestic abuse often do not fit neatly into eligibility criteria for services making access to help more difficult. Signs of domestic abuse may often be missed because problems may be attributed to impairment and disability through diagnostic overshadowing. For further information and signs to look out for which may indicate domestic abuse please click here 
















					






			Government responds to recommendations on suicide prevention
 
Suicide has a devastating impact on family, friends and communities.  Someone dies by suicide every 90 minutes in the UK.  Every death by suicide is one too many, and although attempting suicide, or feeling suicidal, can affect anyone, it typically affects the most vulnerable people and those from the poorest backgrounds living in the most disadvantaged communities.
The government has published its response to the health select committee’s inquiry into suicide prevention.

This response was prepared by the Department of Health in consultation with other government departments and agencies, including NHS England, Public Health England and Health Education England. 
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Sexual Health Week -  11–17 September 2017
 









		






			Professional Curiosity
 
‘Professional curiosity’ is a term that appears to be increasingly used within safeguarding; in particular referring to safeguarding children, however the concept of this should be applied to safeguarding adults as well.  
 
All practitioners working with people, from children to adults, should be alert to the signs of abuse and neglect and know what to do and who to turn to if this is suspected. Professional Curiosity is ensuring that the Professional is alert at all times and is able to recognise neglect or abuse when dealing with un-associated incidents.
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Borough of Poole - Adult Safeguarding Training
 
All Safeguarding Adult Training courses to the end of March 2018 are available on CPD online.  Here is the link to the training page on the Borough of Poole website, where you will find details of how to book training and information on the Adult Social Care Training Programme.
  









		






			Dorset's #YouthVoice 
Dates for your diary:

1. Youth Participation Summit - bringing young people and decision makers together to write Dorset's Youth Participation Strategy and Action Plan! Tuesday October 10th, 9.30am - 3.30pm.

2. Takeover Challenge - young people taking over decision maker's jobs for the day. And, if they are brave enough, adults taking over from young people's jobs for the day! Friday November 17th, 9.30am - 3.30pm.
  









		
			The numbers you need to report a concern about a child
What to do if you suspect an adult is being harmed or abused
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